
As the Christmas season is upon us, a time of peace and reflection, we at the National
Institute for Deterrence Studies invite you to partake in a tradition of generosity that extends
beyond the festive lights and gifts. Your contributions ensure that we can continue our mission
to preserve peace and safeguard the traditions and freedoms our great nation cherishes.

During these times of togetherness, your support helps us educate and empower those who
stand vigilant in our collective quest for a secure future. This holiday, let's embrace the spirit
of giving, ensuring that family gatherings and national traditions endure for generations to
come.

Please consider making a donation today, by scanning the QR code, and together, we can keep
the promise of peace alive. Visit our donation page at Think Deterrence to contribute to a
future where holidays can be celebrated in peace and security.

https://thinkdeterrence.com/about/
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